
 

 

Queen’s Inclosure Primary School 

CONSENT FORM 

VIDEO AND PHOTOGRAPHY 

Due to the current restrictions in place due to the current pandemic, and in response to prospective 
parent’s requests for a virtual tour of our school, we have commissioned Bullet Media to create some 
promotional material using videos and photographs of our staff and children during the school day. The 
images will be used solely for the promotion of our school and will be publicly available to view on our 
website. 

To comply with data protection legislation, permission is required before images of your child can be 
taken for this purpose. The information you provide on this form will be securely stored by the school 
and not used for any other purpose than checking whether or not you consent.  

Please indicate with a tick  or Yes if you give consent to the following: 

Name of child: ___________________________________________    Class: _______ 

1. I give consent for Bullet Media to take images of my child, without any reference 
to name, for the purposes of creating promotional material to be uploaded on to 
Queen’s Inclosure Primary School’s website. 

 

2. I give consent for my child to speak on a recording if the opportunity arises.  
 
 

For the purposes of the Data Protection Legislation (General Data Protection Regulation as well as any 
other laws, regulations, standards and codes relating to data protection), both Bullet Media and QI are 
data controllers. Your signature acts as consent for Bullet Media and QI to store and use copies of the 
images for the sole purpose described above. 

I understand that images on websites can be viewed throughout the world and not just in the United 
Kingdom and that some overseas countries may not provide the same level of protection to the rights 
of individuals as EU/UK legislation provides. I understand that some images or recordings may be kept 
permanently once they are published and be kept as an archive of school life. Queen’s Inclosure 
Primary School is committed to processing information in accordance with the General Data Protection 
Regulation. The personal data collected on this form will be held securely and will only be used for 
administrative purposes. You can ask the school to stop using your images at any time, in which case 
it will not be used in future publications but may continue to appear in publications already in circulation. 
If you have concerns about the use of your child’s image, this should be raised with the school’s Data 
Protection Officer adminoffice@queensinclosure.hants.sch.uk.  

We will only use identifiable images of children for whom we have received consent for.  

Signed _____________________________________________ 

Please print name: ____________________________________          Date ______________ 

Please return to the school by Monday 30th November. Filming to commence early December 
2020. 


